
Date 25 September 2013 

 
 

London Underground Limited 

Our Ref 20878-SI-N048 

Your Ref 2013/5403/P 

To Christopher Heather 

 Development Control 

 planning@camden.gov.uk 
 
 

Hello Christopher,  
 
100 Chalk Farm Road, London NW1 8EH 
 
Thank you for your communication of 4th September 2013.  
 
I can confirm that the planning applicant is in communication with London 
Underground engineers with regard to the development above. Subject to the 
applicant fulfilling the legal requirements in place and formed under agreement with 
London Underground we have no objection to make on this application. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 
LUL Infrastructure Protection 
E-mail: locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
Tel: 020 7918 0016 
 


